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Bang bang~

Two dull sounds one after another, exploded.

Everyone just heard a muffled snort, and the two figures were like cannonballs, directly
smashing through the doors and windows and flying out.

“This…this… so strong?”

Seeing the scene before him, Liu Hai, Li Hu and others who had just returned to the Xue
family were immediately confused.

The strength of the two Tongshan, they had personally seen in the Xue Family Manor.

With one punch, the strongest Pharaoh among them was directly beaten to death.

But it is such a powerful person who can’t do a single trick in the hands of the old man in
front of him?

It is conceivable that this kind of deterrence is so strong for these warriors like them?

“handsome!”

“Old Kong is mighty!”

After a brief silence, everyone in the Xu family immediately boiled.

They applauded, clapped their hands and cheered, everyone was amazed at the power
of Kong Lao

“Things that are overpowered, dare to stop me?”

“In front of me, it’s all pigs and dogs!”

After slapped the two of Fei Tongshan with a slap, the gray-robed old man sneered,
then shot again and slapped the young man directly in front of him.



“Boy, I think this time, who else will come out to save you?”

Huh~

The strong wind swept through, raging vigorously.

In a low voice, the old man’s majestic palms slammed at the back of Mark’s head again.

This time, the momentum is stronger and the majesty is even greater!

“Mark~”

“The farce is over!”

“All of this is what you asked for~”

Behind him, there was Wei Luo’s grinning laugh.

Xu Meifeng also showed a reckless and cheerful look.

Everyone in the Xu family was also waiting to see Mark’s final miserable ending.

Only Denren Ye and others were full of worry and anxiety.

Xu Lei couldn’t help but exclaim.

“Brother Mark, run away~”

Xu Lei had been frightened since seeing the two Tongshan being taken away in an
instant, her pretty face was pale and deceptive.

Now, seeing the old man in trouble again, but his brother Mark is still like a okay person,
drinking tea there.

What worries Xu Lei even more is that Mark is still facing the old man now, without even
looking back.

Could it be that his Mark brother really couldn’t feel the danger behind him?

However, just as Xu Lei exclaimed, the old man’s palm print was about to fall.

Mark, who had always turned his back to everyone, finally turned his head slowly.

A handsome face of a young man, like this, without warning, was reflected in everyone’s
sight, as well as in the sight of the gray-robed old man.

In front of him, palm prints swept across.



In the ears, there is a burst of vigor.

But Mark sat peacefully, smiling and watching.

However, such a face that is almost harmless to humans and animals, after falling into
the sight of the old man, it was like a bolt from the blue, the old man who was called by
Wei Luozun as the old man, the whole person was directly embarrassed.

Shaking all over, a pair of old eyes stared hugely.

“Ye… Mark?”

Ah~

After recognizing Mark, Kong Lao almost collapsed.

The original anger disappeared in an instant.

Instead, it was full of fear and trepidation.

He never thought that the person Wei Luo asked him to deal with was Mark?

Paralysis!

Wei Luo, I’m going to Nima!

You are going to kill the old man~

At that moment, the old man was almost scared to pee.

The palm that he protruded was even more abruptly stopped by him an inch away from
Mark’s forehead.

Afterwards, Kong Lao was like a zombie, and he froze there.

Always maintain this posture, not daring to move.

Only those old eyes stared hugely.

A pair of eyeballs almost cracked!

Just when everyone was wondering why Lao Kong stopped suddenly, Mark’s faint voice
sounded quietly: “Lao Kong, long time no see.”

A few words fell in the ears of Kong Ming, almost in the balance.

Then, only heard a bang.



I saw the old man in front of him, amidst everyone’s shocked and violent eyes, he knelt
directly to Mark.

“Master Wushuang is here, please be respected by Kong Ming!”

“It’s me, Kong Ming has no eyes, and I don’t know Wushuang Grandmaster~”
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Silence, deathly silence.

At the moment Kong Ming knelt down at Mark, the entire Xu Family Hall was
immediately quiet.

Silent!

Everyone was stunned.

“This this..”

“What’s the situation?”

Xu Wenqing was dumbfounded, and his old eyes were huge.

Xu Meifeng was even more shocked, looking at the scene in disbelief.

As for Wei Luo himself, it was as if he had been slapped directly on his forehead, and he
was bewildered at the time.

“Kong…Kong Lao, you… who are you?”

Wei Luo was stunned and asked aloud.

Xu Lei, Denren Ye and others were also stunned.

Because of the shock, a pair of small hands lightly covered his red lips, and the beautiful
eyes were full of doubts.

Obviously, even those who were close to Mark didn’t understand the situation at all.

The only one who can remain calm and indifferent is probably Mark, who is sitting firmly
on the bench.

“It turns out that Mr. Kong, remember me.”



“I thought, after more than a year, you have forgotten me.”

Mark was condescending, looking down at Kong Ming, who was kneeling at his feet, and
his faint smile was full of emotions.

“Wu… Grandmaster Wushuang said and laughed, when.. when you were in the
rainforest, your majesty shocked the world.”

“The younger generation has long remembered your face and appearance.”

“I, Kong Ming, have forgotten myself, and I dare not forget you, Grandmaster
Wushuang~”

Feeling the chill in Mark’s words, Kong Ming was terrified, and the words trembled.

Others were undoubtedly more surprised when they heard this.

Who can believe that an old man who has been in the past few years, in front of Mark,
claimed to be a junior?

It can also be seen that the old man in front of him is so respectful and fearful of Mark.

However, facing Kong Ming’s words, Mark just snorted.

“Don’t, I can’t bear your words.”

“I’d better get up and die.”

Mark sneered and replied in a deep voice.

But when Kong Ming heard this, he was scared to pee.

His eyes were full of horror, and his whole body was trembling: “Ye…Mr. Ye, just now
I…my words were all silly.”

“I didn’t know it was you~”

“Don’t go to your heart~”

“Please Wu… Grandmaster Wushuang forgive me~”

“If I knew it was you, I would be killed and I would never dare to make an axe in front of
you~”

Kong Ming said bitterly. At this time, his whole body was almost lost in fright.

If others don’t know Mark’s majesty, would Kong Ming know it?



After all, he was the one who led the tour to the rainforest.

Kong Ming had personally experienced Mark’s fierceness and strength.

With one punch, he kicked Elder Truman to death.

Moreover, it is said that on the island in the lake, Mark also fought the two titled masters
alone with his own power.

It was not until later that he returned to Vietnam that Kong Ming knew that the Noirfork
boy who had been with him before was actually the seventh strongest pillar country
hidden in the summer, the titled master!

Kong Ming was scared at that time, but it was said that Wushuang Grandmaster had
fallen, so Kong Ming didn’t worry too much.

Until, a few days ago, the bloody murder in Xihu, Jiangbei horrified the scorching
summer, and Master Wushuang reappeared and spread throughout the country.

At that moment, Kong Ming knew that the boy was back!

These days, Kong Ming has been anxious because of Mark’s return to the hot summer.

After all, when he was walking with Mark, it was not pleasant for him to have trouble with
Mark.

Now that he knew the identity of Mark, Kong Ming thought about finding a time to visit
him and apologize to Mark himself.

This time following Wei Luo to Gritsberg is also the purpose.

He had planned that after the end of the Gritsberg trip, he would go straight to Noirfork.

But Kong Ming didn’t expect to be killed, but he was here again and met Mark.

Moreover, fortunately, he was provoked again.

“What’s this all about~”

Kong Ming was so depressed that he almost cried.

I was afraid and angry in my heart.
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